
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 24, 2024 

The Honorable Josh Becker 

1021 O Street, Suite 7250 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

RE: SB 942 (Becker) – CA AI Transparency Act – Removing Opposition 

 
Dear Senator Becker, 

In light of recent amendments, TechNet and the following organizations are proud to 
remove our opposition to SB 942. We are now neutral on the bill. 

 
We greatly appreciate your willingness to engage in a thoughtful dialogue and 

consider our concerns. While this bill sets ambitious standards that will require 
significant investment and in some cases innovation, the amendments and delayed 

implementation mitigate our concerns regarding the technical feasibility of the 
requirements and their potential unintended impact on the integrity of the covered 

AI systems. 

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions regarding our position, 
please contact Dylan Hoffman, Executive Director, at dhoffman@technet.org or 
505-402-5738. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Dylan Hoffman 

Executive Director for California and the Southwest, TechNet 

 
Ronak Daylami, California Chamber of Commerce 

Naomi Padron, Computer & Communications Industry Association  

Carl Szabo, NetChoice 
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